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Question 
Strongly 

agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 
Don't 

know 

Total Agree 

 My child is happy at this school. 71% 29% 
   

100% 
No of responses 17 7     

My child feels safe at this school. 71% 25% 
  

4% 96% 
No of responses 17 6   1  

The school makes sure its pupils are well 

behaved. 

46% 42% 4% 4% 4% 88% 

No of responses 11 10 1 1 1  

The school makes me aware of what my 

child will learn during the year. 

54% 38% 0% 4% 4% 92% 

 No of responses 13 9 0 1 1  

My child has SEND, and the school gives 

them the support they need to succeed. 

75% 
   

4% 75% 
3 out of 4 

responses 

No of responses 3    1  

The school has high expectations for my 

child. 

58% 29%   13% 83% 

No of responses 14 7   3  

My child does well at this school. 67% 29% 
  

4% 96% 
No of responses 16 7   1  

The school lets me know how my child is 

doing. 

54% 42% 4% 
  

96% 

No of responses 13 10 1    

There is a good range of subjects available 

to my child at this school. 

63% 25% 4% 
 

8% 88% 

No of responses 15 6 1  2  

My child can take part in clubs and 

activities at this school. 

58% 25% 4% 
 

12% 97% 

No of responses 14 6 1  3  

The school supports my child’s wider 

personal development 

50% 33% 4% 
 

12% 82% 

No of responses 12 8 1  3  
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Our Response 

The governors would like to thank all of the parents and carers who took the time to 

respond to the questionnaire. We are delighted that the outcomes are so positive. 

Twenty-four parents completed the questionnaire and of the parents who shared an 

opinion, 100% said that their child was happy at our school and 96% said they would 

recommend the school to other parents, 96% agreed that their child does well and 

96% said that their child feels safe. 

We are pleased with the responses given in the questionnaires and are working hard 

to improve all areas of school especially those where parents would like to see 

particular improvements. I am really pleased that 92% of parents said that they felt 

better informed as this was a key area for improvement last year and we have 

worked hard on this, introducing Classdojo, fortnightly newsletters and improving our 

website and social media presence. 

Although our records and all external visitors comment on how wonderfully behaved 

our children are and on the excellent climate for learning, we have had a small 

increase in the number of children who struggle to meet our high expectations and 

have therefore done some work on this. We have recently updated our behaviour 

policy and introduced a clearer system of rewards and sanctions in class to ensure a 

consistent approach.  

This year we have also enrolled in the BIG Award for Bullying Intervention which will 

give us an opportunity to further strengthen our work in this area and hopefully to 

involve the children and parents more in this area. We will need your help and 

support with this moving forward. 

As always, we are happy to talk to parents and are keen to do the best for the 

children and the local community. If you would like to discuss any issues further or 

need anything at all then please contact the school office and we will be happy to 

help. 


